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This Week at Wheatfield 

We have been building in shade breaks and cool down times for children during the hot weather 

this week. A hat, water bottle and generous layer of high factor sun cream (applied before school) 

remain essential throughout this mini-heatwave. Thank you.  
 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Sports Days 

Thank you to everyone who came out to support our sports days last week. We have had some 

highly positive feedback from families, children and staff about the two mornings. The aim was 

to have every child engaged in a sporting activity throughout the morning and include some 

individual competition whilst also representing a house team. We are really proud of how every 

child engaged with the event – encouraging others whilst also enjoying their own achievements. 

A big thank you to all the Shine coaches whose encouragement, positivity and excellent 

organisation made the event run seamlessly. Thank you also to Mr Woodworth who has been 

planning and liaising with Shine, behind the scenes, to make these mornings possible.  

 

Festival of Youth Sport  On Saturday 16th June twelve children from KS1 

went to the WISE campus to take part in the 

Festival of Youth Sport. The day began with an 

opening ceremony where each school 

represented a country - we were Bulgaria! 

We then went to take part in our multi-skills 

events. The children had 10 different events 

where they had to use the skills of aiming, 

balancing and throwing and catching. The 

children were FANTASTIC and made me very 

proud. They worked so well as a team and 

showed great PE skills. We managed to finish 4th 

out of 18!! 

Reading Book Return 

Please have a good hunt for any school reading books which may be at home. We 

would like all books returned by Monday 9th July so that we can audit our reading 

stock in readiness for the new academic year. Many thanks.  
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Dates for Term 6 (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Tuesday 3rd / Wednesday 4th July Topic work learning event (8.45am – 9.15am) 

Tuesday 3rd July @ 3.00pm Y2 recorder assembly – families welcome 

Tuesday 10th July @ 2.00pm Y6 Leavers’ Show  

Thursday 12th July @ 7.00pm (performers 

back at school for 6.00pm) 

Y6 Leavers’ Show (adults only performance) 

Friday 13th July (after school) Friends’ Summer Fayre – Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 20th July Year ends 

Monday 3rd September  INSET day – school closed to children 

Tuesday 4th September Start of the new school year 

 

This Week’s Awards 

Congratulations to the recipients of our Values and Achievosaur Awards. 
 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Hugo Daisy  RC Isla G Liam 

1B Sarah Muhaymin  1E Aaditya George 

2M Vibha Mahir  2CM Adheesh Ellie 

3G 3G Mia  3D Joseph Bailey 

4M Phoebe Cole  4P Bethany Mohammad 

5B Devon Charlotte  5M Luke Sienna 

6G Ethan Sophie  6W Olivia Jai 

 

Let’s Ride Bristol 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’re looking for a fun, free and healthy 

day out then you might want to consider 

registering for this free event. There will be 5k 

of road closures around the city centre for this 

big bike bonanza! 

https://www.letsride.co.uk/events/bristol 

Henry V by Shakespeare 
 

Wed 11 July at 8pm: Bradley Stoke Library 
 

Tickets: £8 / £5 concessions 
 

Bradley Stoke Library is proud to present a 

rapid re-telling of Shakespeare’s 

sweeping historical drama. Created by 

Librarian Theatre as part of the Bristol 

Shakespeare Festival, the play has been 

adapted to be performed in the round by 

just two actors, with live backing from a 

musician. The show's direct story-telling 

style - and the brief running time (approx. 

one hour) - will make the performance 

extremely suitable for young people. 

Maths Planets 

Some children have now completed their Maths Planet and have moved onto the 

moon levels and many more will be in the coming weeks.  These levels have much 

fewer questions and are based on reasoning and problem solving. Overviews for 

each year group’s moon can now be found on the website, along with some more 

information and example problems. Well done to those children who have already 

earned badges this year and we hope to hand out even more before the end of 

the year.      Miss Garraway – Maths Leader 
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